
WEBSITE      DONATE

Follow Us on Twitter!

HC DrugFree is keeping Howard County In the KNOW!!!

Record-Breaking Collection of Both Medication and Sharps

Standing together on National Drug Take Back Day to keep Howard County safe: On
Saturday, October 26, HC Drugfree and the Howard County Police Department were
joined by elected officials, the Drug Enforcement Administration, community partners,
and volunteers of all ages...and YOU, the Howard County community.

Once again, the community overwhelmingly responded to our request to bring unwanted
and expired prescription and over-the-counter medication and sharps (needles,
syringes and EpiPens) to HC DrugFree's convenient drive-thru location in the Wilde

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IuEMY_0jNGf-5WCmaqbGebT8prDRcJ6wDvp38Ts8C0lUpezojspBy39ZrwWVOUM349ceyEyZyh1iK9RNbJajJtamWcnM9QdKlCUO5gHak93Ko42MHhshOzn2bBjmLHy6f3-KXVYbj8Jtum4zrq13rAeQ2LX5495MmTcchfJXZHt9kheUF6Q_nQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IuEMY_0jNGf-5WCmaqbGebT8prDRcJ6wDvp38Ts8C0lUpezojspBy-vjdf80ulo2iUXp7JA1bsZsJe_IfL0bRrtlWCTDUBhgKbUsSYCWrKmRFK_ZEY3CO9MGDBBMXw-63P51fdQZGGjEXuilNSR1JjwZ3BswmGDIcROjYvxint5uB5_nUGzngw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IuEMY_0jNGf-5WCmaqbGebT8prDRcJ6wDvp38Ts8C0lUpezojspBy39ZrwWVOUM3ZctDFFpszsoUqGGvbYPvBloVbpnJDm6Ky0a9TPbLLNhDUokG5XCRv6tbiC0rCxwkrTN4eOxSoHi82i4SGYDsFRdLLenFpOEWPg4HdcPCRhO8_Mrdam7iDw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IuEMY_0jNGf-5WCmaqbGebT8prDRcJ6wDvp38Ts8C0lUpezojspBy_Y6DuTuSnoElIeyQnK0_yjOMkosc8Nn1PAHzn95uSu6xPqhXJd2yIj4uI-mepadSc3xOninMoMTVM5VVTFTEkHozuhJ4-IGABF-R8-fGLv53oH_MH2AGqc59EfQrIeIew==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IuEMY_0jNGf-5WCmaqbGebT8prDRcJ6wDvp38Ts8C0lUpezojspBy7Fs8bzRtQwGu-s1kh2-L2vzu4CuvVHUr7PCckRkpboDRkF9GrRlaFSKOPjV_8h5rFJUdkvikL2-uCgEUpSDWav8OGGLYvjqSf_12wqnW0autqgK-EaQbWokCpTkU31b3AYKZzu_1SzWwZEFwgTtdCdVSgMwzF8Vpq_ghwENyv25&c=&ch=


Lake Village Center...and our team of 80 volunteers was ready!

At HC DrugFree's location, 1,262 lbs. of medication were collected for proper
disposal. In 4 hours, these drugs were permanently removed from our children,
community and water.

Our location also collected a record-breaking amount of sharps (needles, syringes
and EpiPens) -- so many sharps that we ran out of red bins.

Above: White bins filled with medication and red bins filled with sharps. 

Serving the community: Delegate Terri Hill, County Executive Calvin Ball, and HC
DrugFree's Executive Director Joan Webb Scornaienchi 

Below: A few of HC DrugFree's many student and adult volunteers

James LeMon from HCPSS, Kim Pruim
from the County Executive's Office and

Joan admire the new BBMS sign held by



student volunteers

HHS brought their sign too

Scouts work to keep youth safe and
our water clean

    



Dan Morrow from Wegman's, Joan, Dr.
Korey Sawdey and Vanessa Kinzey

Bergolios from Morrison Chiropractic




